
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2023: 

Signing Ceremony for  

“The Project for Constructing an Agricultural Training Center for Vulnerable Population in Gyumri” 

 

On March 4, 2024, the Signing Ceremony of the Grant Contract (up to 65,424 USD) for “The Project 

for Constructing an Agricultural Training Center for Vulnerable Population in Gyumri” within the framework 

of Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects (GGP) FY 2023, was held at the main office of 

Armenian Caritas in Yerevan.  

The Grant Contract was signed between Mr. AOKI Yutaka, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia and Ms. 

Tigranuhi Akopyan, Director of  Caritas Aregak Foundation. The Ceremony was also attended by staffs of 

Caritas Aregak Foundation as well as Armenian Caritas.  

This project aims to provide agricultural training for socially vulnerable groups such as disabled people 

and displaced persons from Nagorno-Karabakh, thereby helping them acquire agricultural skills and knowledge, 

and ultimately promoting local employment by constructing an agricultural training center. As a result, 

approximately 50 people will annually access to the training. 
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